
Ayer Board of Selectmen 
 

*Meeting Highlights from January 19, 2016 
 
 

 The Ayer Board of Selectmen meeting was called to order at 7pm. 
 

 The Board recognized the Broncos Cheerleading Team for winning the American Youth 
Cheering National Championship in Florida.   

 

 The Board received a presentation of the Town’s new website from the I.T. Director. 
 

 The Board voted (2-0) to approve a change order for the Stony Brook Wastewater Pumping 
Station. 

 

 The Board received a presentation from the DPW Superintendent and Town Engineer on 
the conditions of the Shirley Street Bridge and West Main Street Culvert and voting (2-0) to 
authorize the use of UDAG Grant Funds up to $100,000 for the design and engineering for 
these bridges. 

 

 The Board received a presentation from the DPW Superintendent on the MassDOT’s 
Complete Streets Program. 

 

 The Board voted (2-0) to approve the Personnel Board’s Classification of the Police 
Department Records Clerk at a Grade 3. 

 

 The Board received the Town Administrator’s Report and Administrative Update. 
 

 The Board voted (2-0) to approve the January 5, 2016 meeting minutes. 
 

 The Board adjourned (2-0) at 8:35pm. 
 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ayer Board of Selectmen will be on Tuesday, 
February 2, 2016 at 7pm at the Ayer Town Hall. 
 

*Note:  The Meeting Highlights of the Ayer Board of Selectmen are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute  
             the official record of the Board nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes of the Board 

 


